June 29, 2015

Irving PTO 1125 S Cuyler Ave Oak Park IL 60304

Oak Park District 97 Board of Education District 97 Administration Building 970 Madison Street Oak Park, IL 60302

Dear Board Members,

We appreciate your commitment and dedication to District 97. The Irving PTO is excited to make another donation to our school. The Irving PTO would like to make a donation of three indoor water fountains and one outdoor water fountain. The three indoor water fountains will include a feature for students and staff to fill up their water bottles. We have chosen to buy the water fountains from Royal Pipe and Supply. They have given us a quote for \$5,297.25. We are attaching their proposal.

We have decided to make this donation to replace the older water fountains that are not cooled. It is our hope that the water bottle feature will be a not only decrease the waste of plastic bottles but also encourage our students and staff to stay hydrated and cool. On hot days, the cooler water will help both staff and students feel more comfortable at school. The outdoor fountain will be a great addition to our wonderful and active schoolyard. (Thank you again for your investments in our outdoor space over the last three years!)

We hope to have the water fountains installed during the summer of 2015. Please let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Irving PTO
Hannah O'Connor and Jeff Wallichs
PTO Co-Presidents